
Due to the uncertainty surrounding COVID-19 

restrictions, we have decided to cancel this year’s Run 

& Walk for Parkinson’s. If you have already registered, 

we will be contacting you.  

Please consider joining us on November 21st for our 

annual Hope Soars Gala. 

Thank you for understanding—HOPE SOARS 


